
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Curriculum Overview – Cycle 3 

 

Science – Living Things and 

their Habitats 

Classifying Conundrums 

Linnaean System 

Curious Creatures 

Microorganisms 

Field Guide 

 

Music  

Rhythm (2) / Tonality (6) 

 

Computing – Kodu Programming  

Code Investigator 

When and Do Instructions 

Creating Worlds 

Deconstructing Code 

Race Track 

Racing Game  

  
PSHE – Equipping for the Next Journey  

Finishing with a flourish. 

Reflecting on how far they’ve come to show them how far they 

can now go. 

 

Design and Technology – Global 

Food 

Where Ingredients Come From 

Food Groups 

A Cup of Rice 

Mexican Food 

Chinese Food 

German Food 

 

 

 

 

English 

A balanced argument – Should the residential trip be made 

compulsory? 

Letter 

Setting and Character descriptions 

A selection of short writing tasks which wil allow us to include our 

grammar and punctuation skills.  

Maths 

Ratio 

Decimals 

Algebra 

 

Geography – The Amazing 

Americas 

Continents, Countries and Cities 

 

Location 

 

Weather and Climate 

 

Comparing Places – UK Fieldwork 

 

Comparing Places – North America  

RE 

What do religions say to us when life gets 

hard? 



 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Cycle 3 Newsletter 

 
PE Timetable 

 PE Activity Uniform 

Thursday Football White t-shirt, black 

shorts, pumps or 

trainers 

Friday Dance White t-shirt, black 

shorts, pumps or 

trainers 
 

Home Learning 

Spelling homework will be sent home on a Friday and will be tested 

the following Friday. We do not require this to be returned to 

school.  

Year 6 will be working hard this year on times tables, please support 

your child by working on the ones they find difficult.  

Reading books will be changed when needed for free readers.  

 

Important Diary Dates 

Any upcoming dates for Year 6 will be sent via a text.  

 

Teacher’s Message 

We have a very exciting but challenging cycle ahead of us. At the 

beginning of May, Year 6 will be completing their End of Key Stage 2 Tests 

(also known as SATs). The children have been working hard towards these 

and will continue to through this new cycle. We are focusing hard on our 

Arithmetic skills in Maths as well as being able to read quickly and 

efficiently for our Reading Assessment.  

After the February half-term, children will be invited to a booster class on a 

Thursday morning. This will be invite only and will work on a different skill 

each week for that last push towards their assessments. Children will be 

informed on the Friday before if they have been invited or not. More 

information about this to follow.  

 

As always, we are here if you have any questions or concerns around 

anything. 

Miss Stephens and Mr. Evans  

  

 

Keep up to date with everything 

Brentnall related on our Twitter page:

 


